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October 2, 2017


The Honorable Joe McDermott
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember McDermott:

This letter transmits an ordinance that will enable King County to enter into an agreement to lease ground space from the City of Seattle, by and through Seattle Public Utilities Department, in support of the provision of the King County Department of Information Technology's Puget Sound Emergency Radio Network (PSERN) project. Construction at this site is scheduled to begin immediately after this lease is fully executed by both parties.

This transaction is recommended per the rationale and considerations provided in the attached property summary.

Use of this property furthers the King County Strategic Plan guiding principles of financial sustainability and regional collaboration.

Thank you for your consideration of this ordinance.



[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Anthony Wright, Director, Facilities Management Division, at 206-477-9352.

Sincerely,



Dow Constantine
King County Executive

Enclosures

cc:	King County Councilmembers
		ATTN:  Carolyn Busch, Chief of Staff
			  Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Council
	Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget
Caroline Whalen, County Administrative Officer, Department of Executive Services 
   (DES)
Anthony Wright, Director, Facilities Management Division (FMD), DES
	Bryan Hague, Manager, Real Estate Services, FMD, DES
	William Kehoe, Chief Information Officer, Department of Information Technology 
   (KCIT)
David Mendel, Director, Emergency Radio Communications Division (ERC), KCIT
Marlin Blizinsky, Government Relations Officer, ERC, KCIT
